
Dear Chair Doherty and Members of the Committee, 
 
As a parent, I oppose this bill because I don't agree with them being able to do this without parental 
consent. This is overstepping parental rights. 
 
Please do not support HB 4132. 
 
Regards,  
Melissa Cochy  
1426 NE 16th St 
Mcminnville, OR 97128  
 
 
 


